The Centertown Water Department is currently conducting work for the new water tower. During this work, the water had to be shut off for a short period of time. When the water is restored, you will need to follow a Boil Advisory for the next 48 hours. 

If the Boil Advisory needs to be extended, you will be contacted. We appreciate your patience during this time. 

If you have more questions or concerns, you can call Derek, Chief Water Operator at 573-286-2727 or Cheryl at Village Hall 573-584-9572. 



